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Finding Dory (Novelty): Come Swim with Me!
A stunningly illustrated picture book full of mystery and suspense, from the
bestselling author of THE STORM WHALE and GRANDAD’S ISLAND.

Bizzy Bear's Big Building Book
Bizzy Bear measures, saws, drills, and paints as he and his animal friends
work together on a do-it-yourself project.

The Bizzies
When Bizzy Bear arrives at the castle, the King and Queen set about getting
him properly kitted out: he is given a helmet to try on, and a sword to
practice with - and even his own horse! In no time at all, Bizzy is at the
pageant and getting stuck into some real jousting! A lavish, medieval banquet
is the perfect end to a very, very busy day.

Fun on the Farm
Luna and her best friend, Franklin the dragon, love stories and want to visit
all the places they've read about in books. But for all their reading they
still don't know where dragons come from. And Franklin is now so old - 605 to
be exact - he can't remember himself! They search high and low, but to no
avail. Until one evening, Luna's tortoise, Neil Armstrong, notices something
far away in the sky The three friends set out on their biggest adventure yet all the way to the moon - in the hope of reuniting Franklin with his long lost
family.

Bizzy Bear: Train Engineer
After the phenomenal success of The Storm Whale and On Sudden Hill, this new
book by Benji Davies deals with the emotional topic of losing a grandparent.
Subtly told, this beautifully illustrated book tackles a difficult subject
with great sensitivity and depth. At the bottom of Syd’s garden, through the
gate and past the tree, is Grandad’s house. Syd can let himself in any time he
likes. But one day when Syd comes to call, Grandad isn’t in any of the usual
places. He’s in the attic, where he ushers Syd through a door, and the two of
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them journey to a wild, beautiful island awash in color where Grandad decides
he will remain. So Syd hugs Grandad one last time and sets sail for home.
Visiting Grandad’s house at the bottom of the garden again, he finds it just
the same as it’s always been — except that Grandad isn’t there anymore. Sure
to provide comfort to young children struggling to understand loss, Benji
Davies’s tale is a sensitive and beautiful reminder that our loved ones live
on in our memories long after they’re gone. Praise for Grandad's Island:
'Davies’s elegantly rough illustrations, evoking a child’s paintings, tap into
the imagination of death with little fuss, and his story declines to offer
kids instruction on how to feel. Indeed, Grandad’s Island doesn’t mention
death at all, but is deeply in touch with the ways in which loss and abundance
commingle in the mind, correcting and assuaging each other.' The New York
Times Book Review 'The creator of The Storm Whale (2014) offers another
thoughtful picture book guaranteed to spark discussionRecommend to young
families dealing with loss, especially those who prefer to gloss over the
scientific realities.' Booklist Online 'As with The Storm Whale, Davies offers
a story of loneliness and togetherness distinguished by understated, deeply
felt emotions and a nautical milieu.' Publishers Weekly 'This book is
innovative and useful as a way to talk about the idea of loss—without ever
referring to actual death. Parents and educators can use this to talk with a
child about how it’s normal to be sad and miss loved onesCheerful, brightly
colored illustrations make this a fine choice to use with the youngest of
audiences. Since death isn’t directly specified, this title also works for
when a child’s loved one is moving far away. An excellent vehicle to gently
approach the topic of loss. Recommended for collections needing these types of
materials.' School Library Journal 'Grandad's Island by British authorillustrator Benji Davies (The Storm Whale; Bizzy Bear series) celebrates a
close grandfather-grandson relationship with warmth and style. Whether it's
read as a picture book about love, loss or just missing someone who isn't
around anymore, it's a charmer. Cheerful cinematic spreads invite young
readers into all sorts of intriguing places, from a cozy attic full of
curiosities like a turtle teapot, to a vast ship's deck, to the deep jungle of
an island paradise.' Shelf Awareness for Readers 'A resonant, layered tale
that will only gain in texture as its readers get older.' USA Today

The Puffin Keeper
A fresh take on the bestselling Who Knew? series (which has sold more than 5
million copies), 10,001 Household Solutions makes household tips more
accessible and easier to use than ever. Each tip--such as Magic Bug Spray,
Orange Peel All-Purpose Cleaner, and How to Make Lemons Last Forever--is
listed briefly with easy-to-follow instructions in the trademark chatty Who
Knew? style. Tips are organized into chapters by subject (Cleaners, Pets, Bugs
and Other Pests, Kitchen, Holidays, Health and Beauty, etc.) and the book
includes a full index.

Happy Holiday
Bizzy Bear works as a zookeeper and takes care of the alligators, feeds the
penguins, and rides in a safari.

Discovery Channel The Big Book of Sharks
Chris and Chrissy Rouse, an experienced father-and-son scuba diving team,
hoped to achieve widespread recognition for their outstanding but
controversial diving skills. Obsessed and ambitious, they sought to solve the
secrets of a mysterious, undocumented World War II German U-boat that lay
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under 230 feet of water, only a half-day's mission from New York Harbor. In
doing so, they paid the ultimate price in their quest for fame. Bernie
Chowdhury, himself an expert diver and a close friend of the Rouses', explores
the thrill-seeking world of deep-sea diving, including its legendary figures,
most celebrated triumphs, and gruesome tragedies. By examining the diver's
psychology through the complex father-and-son dynamic, Chowdhury illuminates
the extreme sport diver's push toward—and sometimes beyond—the limits of human
endurance.

Zoo Ranger
Some ocean animals have the incredible ability to make their own light!
Amazing World: Sea Creatures shows off twenty of these unique animals with
facts and photos. From the lanternfish, to the Atolla jellyfish, to the
glowing bioluminescent octopus, the ocean is filled with animals that gleam
and glow. Go on an electrifying journey to see how these living lights use
bioluminescence, fluorescence, and symbiotic bacteria to light up! Amazing
World: Sea Creatures reveals the fascinating lives of strange and amazing
marine animals. This beautifully illustrated and photographed book for kids
explores twenty incredible creatures you'll only find under the sea. You will
learn how each of these underwater animals create their own light, and how
they put it to good use. Is that wasn't enough, Amazing World: Sea Creatures
even includes a sheet of glow in the dark stickers! You won't believe all the
cool, beautiful, and sometimes downright weird animals that live under the
ocean. They're not aliens, they're sea creatures!

The Grotlyn
Bizzy Bear is lending a hand at the fire station when he receives an emergency
call summoning the team's help. Join the fire-fighters as they race to the
rescue in this action-packed story for the very young!

Also an Octopus
What do you get if you cross a Tj rcinnosciurus -rex with a Triceratops ? It's
a Turannotops, of course ! And how about an Iguanodon with a Diplodocus ? Why,
that would be an Iguanodocus !

Bizzy Bear: Zookeeper
This innovative study re-examines the dynamics of race relations in the
post--Civil War South from an altogether fresh perspective: field sports. In
the late nineteenth and early twentieth centuries, wealthy white men from
Southern cities and the industrial North traveled to the hunting and fishing
lodges of the old Confederacy -- escaping from the office to socialize among
like-minded peers. These sportsmen depended on local black guides who knew the
land and fishing holes and could ensure a successful outing. For whites, the
ability to hunt and fish freely and employ black laborers became a conspicuous
display of their wealth and social standing. But hunting and fishing had been
a way of life for all Southerners -- blacks included -- since colonial times.
After the war, African Americans used their mastery of these sports to enter
into market activities normally denied people of color, thereby becoming more
economically independent from their white employers. Whites came to view black
participation in hunting and fishing as a serious threat to the South's labor
system. Scott E. Giltner shows how African-American freedom developed in this
racially tense environment -- how blacks' sense of competence and authority
flourished in a Jim Crow setting. Giltner's thorough research using slave
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narratives, sportsmen's recollections, records of fish and game clubs, and
sporting periodicals offers a unique perspective on the African-American
struggle for independence from the end of the Civil War to the 1920s. -Stephen A. West

Axel Scheffler's Flip Flap Dinosaurs
Bizzy Bear's off on holiday, but he has to take a taxi, then a train, then a
plane before he arrives at the beach and can set sail on his boat. Another fun
little slider book - perfect for vehicle-mad toddlers everywhere!

The Last Dive
An illustrated, humorous version of the traditional nursery rhyme.

100 Dives of a Lifetime
Bizzy Bear is ready to help with an emergency rescue in his ambulance! Today
Bizzy Bear is working as a paramedic. And when the emergency call comes in,
there isn't a moment to lose! Help him drive the ambulance and switch on the
flashing lights. Then, once he's rescued the injured cyclist, lift the
stretcher and help the patient to see the doctor. Another exciting title in
this best-selling series that encourages preschoolers to get involved in the
story.

Finding Nemo
How are you peeling today? Happy? Silly? Excited? Worried? Whatever you're
feeling, there's a food that shares your mood, and these delightful,
delectable sculptures are sure to turn a frown upside-down. Saxton Freymann
and Joost Elffers have wowed readers with the funny food faces of How Are You
Peeling?: Foods with Moods, the underwater vegetable visions of One Lonely
Seahorse, the lush produce landscapes of Gus and Button, and the punny puppies
of Dog Food. Almost 20 years after the original hardcover edition of the first
in the collection, How Are You Peeling?: Foods with Moods, the vivacious
veggies return in this brand-new board book adaptation, Foods with Moods: A
First Book of Feelings.

Fire Rescue
Which planet in our solar system has the most moons? Why would Goldilocks
prefer to live on Earth instead of Mars? And just how gigantic is a Red
Giant?Combining all the best bits about SPACE from Dr Karl's Big, Even Bigger
and Biggest Book of Science Stuff and Nonsense, this little book answers all
these questions and many more. Filled with facts, quizzes, puzzles and
activities, Dr Karl's Little Book of Space provides light-years of
astronomical fun!

Bizzy Bear: Ambulance Rescue
Today Bizzy Bear's helping out at the building site, so he puts on his hard
hat and gets to work. Help him drive a digger, a bulldozer and a lorry

Jack and Jill
Robust board books perfect for engaging the very young
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Franklin and Luna Go to the Moon
Even the most totally awesome story starts with a little bit of nothing. What
happens next is up to you ! [4e de couv.]

Who Knew? 10,001 Household Solutions
Bizzy Bear is exploring space! With sliders and tabs to push and pull, there’s
lots of interactivity for toddlers as Bizzy blasts off, glides past aliens,
and jumps around on the moon. The perfect book for little ones who dream of
being astronauts!

The Little Bear Book
"Bizzy Bear is off on an exciting adventure to a desert island! Join the fun
in this sturdy book with sliders and tabs to push and pull."--P. [4] of cover.

Where's the Bear?
Come along for a train ride with Bizzy Bear in this board book full of sliders
to push, pull, and turn. Join Bizzy Bear as he guides the big green steam
engine across the city, through the level crossing, and then up into the high
mountains. But where are he and his passengers going, and will they get there
on time?

Pirate Adventure
The Christmas rush is on, and Bizzy is making himself useful at the North Pole
as one of Santa's elves. Join in the fun as Bizzy makes the toys, packs the
sleigh, and then helps Santa deliver the presents!

Knight's Castle
For a week every summer for the last 25 years, millions have been glued to
their TV screens, mesmerized by Discovery Channel's Shark Week programming.
THE BIG BOOK OF SHARKS captures the excitement of Shark Week between 2 coverswith spectacular photos, intense stories, and endlessly fascinating
information about these mysterious and deadly creatures. From terrifying Great
Whites to bizarre Goblin Sharks to rare pre-historic species, every page
features jawdropping photography and amazing revelations about shark extremes,
behavior, attacks, and more. Five pull-out posters complete the package for
shark fans of all ages.

Amazing World Sea Creatures
A fun, surprising story that will remind us the importance of spending time
with our loved ones and balancing family and working life. Mrs. Bizzie and Mr.
Bizzie work as a detective and nature photographer, respectively, starting
from early in the morning, weekends included. Bianca and Barnaby, the kids,
though spending a lot of time by themselves, also have a very active
lifestyle! She takes care of the family pets and Barnaby prepares to be a
master chef by cooking delicious meals. But lately, the most strange thing has
been happening at the Bizzies’ house. Each day they find an item missing! Mrs.
Bizzie, professional as she is discovering mysteries, can’t seem to solve this
bizarre mystery. One day they can’t find the photo albums, then the telescope
goes missing, and the Bizzies are starting to panic. Should they call the
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police? How is the responsable of this mess? Bianca and Barnaby—wait, are
those silent guilty faces? Don't miss the book trailer! Read the first pages
of The Bizzies here below:

I Thought I Saw a Dinosaur!
Nemo, Dory, and Marlin set out on an adventure to discover why their home reef
is mysteriously dying.

Hunting and Fishing in the New South
Bizzy Bear's spending the day at Happy Zoo today, working as a zoo ranger. All
young readers will love helping him take care of the lions, scrub the
crocodile and feed the penguins. A delightful book, with richly detailed
scenes and clever novelty elements, that boys and girls alike will want to
return to again and again.

Bizzy Bear: Aeroplane Pilot
Take your toddler on a rain forest adventure and find the adorable baby
animals in this lift-the-flap baby book with pictures that pop off the page!
This colorful pop-up peekaboo book follows animal parents and their babies as
they play hide-and-seek in the rain forest. Babies and toddlers can lift big
flaps and see peekaboo surprises pop up from the pages: a naughty baby monkey
swinging from a tree, a lively baby tree frog leaping through the leaves, a
baby elephant who loves to splish splash in the lake, and a sleepy baby sloth
hanging upside down from the branches of his tree. The lively, read-aloud
rhymes encourage literacy and early learning, while the surprise pop-up rain
forest scenes will delight curious preschoolers. With the help of parents and
caregivers, toddlers will have fun turning the sturdy board book pages,
guessing what's hiding under each flap, and then lifting the flaps to reveal
the baby animal characters and play peekaboo! Ideal for interactive preschool
play, Pop-up Peekaboo! Baby Animals will appeal to both parents and children
and is certain to keep little ones entertained time and time again!

Foods with Moods: a First Book of Feelings
Five beautifully illustrated spreads show a series of friendly animals hiding
behind bright felt flaps. A mirror on the final spread makes for a satisfying
ending to the book's search-and-find inquiries. (Where are you? There you
are!) A perfect book to share with very little ones.

Bizzy Bear: Christmas Helper
It was Benjamin Postlethwaite's job all his long life to make sure the light
shone brightly high up in the lighthouse on Puffin Island. Not once in all his
years as the lighthouse keeper had he ever let his light go out. But sometimes
even the brightest light on a lighthouse cannot save a ship. This is a story
of a life-changing friendship, a lost puffin, and a lonely artist. It's the
story of an entire lifetime, and how one event can change a life forever. From
masterful storyteller, Michael Morpurgo, and world-class illustrator, Benji
Davies, comes a magical new story. This truly beautiful tale will enchant
readers of all ages.

Dr Karl's Little Book of Space
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Filled with more than 350 images from National Geographic, 100 Dives of a
Lifetime provides the ultimate bucket list for ardent scuba divers and
aspirational travelers alike. From diving with manta rays at night in Kona,
Hawaii, and swimming with hammerheads of Cocos Island in Costa Rica to
exploring caves in Belize's Lighthouse Atoll and diving beneath the ice floes
of Antarctica, this exquisite inspirational book is filled with beautiful
imagery, marine life guides, trusted travel tips, and expert diving advice
from world-famous National Geographic divers and explorers like Brian Skerry,
Jessica Cramp, and David Doubilet. Organized by diving experience and
certification level, each location offers a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to
explore the magic of our world's oceans--from your armchair or with your scuba
gear in tow.

Pop-Up Peekaboo! Baby Animals
As Bear walks in the forest, with pencil in hand, he meets several grumpy
forest dwellers and knows just what to do for them.

Bizzy Bear
Reunite with Dory, Marlin, and Nemo as they swim through the colorful coral
reef in this unique novelty board book!

On Sudden Hill
Today, Bizzy Bear is off in his submarine for an exciting underwater
adventure! With clever sliders to push and pull, little readers will love to
help him descend into the ocean, avoid the scary octopus on the sunken ship,
and, finally, discover the hidden treasure.

Bizzy Bear: Deep-Sea Diver
Birt and Etho are best friends, they play on Sudden Hill, making marvellous
contraptions out of cardboard boxes. But then a new boy, Shu, wants to join in
too. Birt isn't sure that he wants Shu to join them. Eaten up with jealousy,
he goes home and refuses to come out to play. Until Etho and Shu come to his
house with the most marvellous cardboard contraption so far A compelling,
poignant story about accepting someone new, with text by Linda Sarah and
illustrations by Benji Davies, creator of The Storm Whale. Also by Linda
Sarah: The Secret Sky Garden, illustrated by Fiona Lumbers Tom's Magnificent
Machines, illustrated by Ben Mantle Also by Benji Davies: The Storm Whale
Grandad's Island The Storm Whale in Winter Grandma Bird

Bear in Love
Hide-and-seek fun with sturdy sliders! This silly but stylish slider book is
sure to give little ones a giggle. They'll love joining in a game of hide-andseek as they move the sliders to reveal the dinosaur hiding in every scene. Is
it behind the sofa? Or in the shower? Just push the slider to find out! With
beautiful artwork from Lydia Nichols, the whole family will enjoy reading and
playing with this fresh new novelty series.

Bizzy Bear: Space Rocket
A fun board book that introduces farm animals to toddlers with lots of tabs to
pull and flaps to open
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Grandad's Island
Today, Bizzy Bear is off in his yellow submarine for an exciting underwater
adventure! With clever sliders to push and pull, little readers will love to
help him descend into the ocean, avoid the scary octopus on the sunken ship
and, finally, discover the hidden treasure. A thrilling book for all fans of
Octonauts!

Building Site
Could the bear have a secret friend? Who is leaving him surprises? The everlovable Daniel Pinkwater spins a funny and sweetly offbeat story. Features an
audio read-along performed by the author! One morning, the bear finds
something just outside his cave. It is orange and long and pointy and has
bushy green leaves at one end. And it’s sweet and crunchy! Where did it come
from? Did someone leave it for him? Then there are two more of the sweet
crunchy things the next morning! The bear knows that someone nice is leaving
him these treats. If only he could discover who it is! Should he leave
something tasty in return? With the help of Will Hillenbrand’s endearing
illustrations, the inimitable Daniel Pinkwater spins a charming little mystery
about unexpected kindnesses and finding that extra-special someone.
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